
  
 

 

  

September, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, will remain closed for in-person instruction through October 9, 2020. 

We anticipate the opening of schools for hybrid instruction on October 13, 2020. 

 

Stay Safe! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Rosa Diaz 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

RD:kp 

Rosa L. Diaz 
Superintendent 
 
732-541-8960, Ext. 6001 
rdiaz@carteretschools.org 
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